

Town of Wilton

Building Department

42 Main Street • P.O. Box 213 • Wilton, NH 03086 Phone: (603) 654-3960 • Fax: (603) 654-6663

May 30, 2019

Daniel Pratt 37 Burns Hill Road Wilton, NH 03086 July Collins

Cell #5 554-7362

Dear Mr. Pratt,

On November 15, 2018 you applied for a building permit to construct a roof over an existing deck at the above address. I have not been called to inspect this project so I assume it is not yet finished. All construction projects need to be inspected and approved by the Building Inspector.

My reason for writing you today is that I've received a complaint that states "there appears to be multiple kitchens throughout the building and appears rooms are being rented out." If this is the case, there are some Town & State licensing and zoning requirements necessary to do so. We would be happy to assist you in this process.

Please contact me at your earliest convenience to clarify the scope of work being performed at your residence. Don't hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Norma Ditri Building Inspector

cc: Select Board Assessor Tax Collector Fire Chief Police Chief